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  MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  

11/20-11/24- Thanksgiving Break- No School 
11/28- Band Coffee Fundraiser Ends 
12/1- Twain Harte Winter Wonderland (no parade), Santa and Caroling:4:30pm-
Eproson Park   
12/2- Twain Harte Community Dinner; 4:30pm- Cafeteria 
12/8- Tuolumne Parade; 6:00pm- Tuolumne Park  
 
MOTHERLODE COFFEE FUNDRAISER to support our band program is almost over. The 
fundraiser started November 7th and will run through November 28th. All proceeds will benefit 
our growing band program. Orders can be placed with 5th-8th grade band students. All orders 
are due on November 28th. 
 
TWAIN HARTE WINTER WONDERLAND at Eproson Park will be on Friday, December 1. 
There will not be a parade this year but there will be caroling beginning at 5:30pm and Santa 
will arrive at 6:00pm. 
 
TWAIN HARTE COMMUNITY DINNER will be in the Twain Harte School cafeteria on 
Saturday December, 2 from 4:30pm-7:00pm. This is a free dinner open to anyone in the 
community. Bring your family and celebrate the season.  
 
CHRISTMAS TREATS AND HOLIDAY JOY, sponsored by PATHS, will be a day of festive 
fun and scrumptious treats. It will be held on Saturday, December 9 from 3:00pm-6:00pm at 
Twain Harte School. Admission is free as well as pictures with Santa. There will be treats and 
crafts available. All proceeds support our amazing school. See attached flyer for more info.  
 
WINTER WEATHER will soon be upon us. As weather occurs and conditions change we will 
send an alert regarding late starts, closures, and bus changes. If you are not receiving alerts 
please notify the office. Also look for information on mymotherlode.com, 93.5 KKBN, 
AM1450, or STAR 92.7 for closures and delays. Alerts will be sent out by 6:30 am. Snow 
Transportation routes are posted on the school website twainharteschool.com under the 
transportation tab.  
 
ATTENDANCE is important to help your student build good school habits. As winter 
approaches it is even more important to make sure your student gets plenty or rest and a 
healthy diet to stay healthy and hopefully avoid illness related absences. For illnesses more 
than three consecutive school days please supply a Dr. note. Please call the office when 
your student is absent from school. Without verification your student’s absence will be 
marked as unexcused. 
 
 
EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY – DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM FOR GRADES TK-8. 
 
GO BRAVES!!  
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